## **Sandy Kitchen**

From:

Carol Labutte <carollabutte@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, July 28, 2017 9:13 PM

To:

Sandy Kitchen

Cc:

Dianne O'Neill

Subject:

Rental fees waived

Hi Sandy:

My name is Carol Labutte and I am on the committee for our Parish Picnic.

I am requesting to be put on the agenda to council to have our fees waived for the rental of the pavilion for our Parish Picnic on September 10, 2017.

The Cluster Parishes of St. John de Brebeuf Kingsville, St. Anthony of Padua Harrow and Star of the Sea Pelee Island host the picnic for our parish family at no charge to them, but we do have a 50/50 draw and we have a goodwill donation basket to help raise money for The St. Vincent de Paul Society.

Thank you for your consideration.

Carol Labutte
Parish Picnic committee